
 

 
 
 

February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

Year 12 Physics Trip to Goonhilly, Cornwall, Sunday 9 July to Saturday 15 July 2023 

Thank you for your deposit payment of £150.00 to confirm your child’s place on the above trip. 
 
The next instalment of £225.00 is due by Friday 24 February 2023 and the final instalment of 
approximately £225.00 is due by Friday 28 April 2023.  I will send a reminder email to parents together 
with further information about the trip prior to this date.  Thank you if you have already made this 
payment or if you have a different arrangement with school. 
 
Please note all payments are non-refundable as our accommodation and Goonhilly have now been 
booked.  If your child withdraws from the trip, you will be required to pay the cancellation charges as 
imposed by our suppliers unless together we can find a replacement student.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information about the trip 
(t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk). 
 
Regards 

 
Mrs T McDonald 
Trips Administrator 
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